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Resolution for Mandatory Training of Administrators for Faculty Evaluations  
Considering the importance of the annual faculty evaluations in tenure, promotion, and merit 

raises, evaluations must be performed with utmost care and rigor. As new annual evaluation 

rubrics have been developed, the Faculty Senate recommends that all administrators 

(department heads, center directors, deans) complete mandatory training on the new faculty 

evaluation requirements and methods for effective evaluation of faculty in their respective 

units. 
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